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EFSA published an outline for the revision of the Bee Guidance Document in 2019 upon 
agreement with the Commission. An update of this outline seems necessary given the 
time that was needed to set specific protection goals for bees and the difficult working 
conditions during the Covid-19 pandemic. I hereby ask EFSA for an updated outline to 
be agreed between EFSA and the Commission within 3 months of receipt of this letter. 

My services remain at your disposal for further information.  

Yours sincerely, 

           
Claire Bury 

Contact:  (SANTE.E4) 

c.c.:  (EFSA) 
 , 

 (SANTE) 
 

 

 

 




